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Parent/Guardian Darrien
Hess

darrienhess@gmail.com I am a graduate of Georgia Tech (Chemical Engineering, 1996)
and have spent the past 20 years in IT. Over that time, I
worked at various consulting firms as a technical architect,
software developer, and program manager. For 8 years I ran
my own firm. I am currently employed by FICO as a Senior
Director of DevOps Engineering within the Global Technology
Services organization. My background provides me with both
technical and business acumen, structured planning, and
leadership.   I was elected to the SGC two years ago. Over
that time, we have been able to select and purchase the
Naviance system at Cambridge, fund positions at the high
school which were gaps left by the County, and execute on
several other initiatives to the direct benefit of the students,
staff, and teachers. I have been the Chairman of the
Budget & Finance committee and am currently the
Vice-President of the SGC.  I am seeking to be re-elected as
there are still so many opportunities to enrich the school. Two
of my four children are currently attending Cambridge and I
would like to continue to work together to find more
enhancements to benefit the school, it’s students, and their
parents, while maintaining a strong security posture and
improving school/life balance.
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Michael
Fuller

Michaelstewartfuller@yahoo.com My name is Mike Fuller and I wish to serve on the Cambridge
School Governance Council.  I believe that my experience in
business and community service will allow me to contribute as
a council member.  I have worked over 20 years as a senior
leader within a Fortune 50 organization across finance,
information technology, and consulting positions.  My
experience working with budgets as well as driving strategy
and outcomes will be an asset.  Over the years I have also
been involved in strategic planning with business and
governmental organizations.     I am passionate about
education and active participation in my children’s schools. 
Prior to working in the business field, I spent several years as
an educator.   I believe in continuing education and have
received my MBA as well as many certificates and licenses
around finance, strategy, leadership, and operations.   I have
three children – a rising freshman, a rising sophomore, and a
rising 7th grader.  I am active in Fulton County community
service and am a current participant in the North Fulton
Chamber’s Leadership North Fulton class of 2020.    Thank you
so much for your consideration. I look forward to the
opportunity to leverage my passion and skills for the
betterment of our great school.

Teacher Lauren
Hall

halllauren@fultonschools.org In my 12 years in the classroom, I have had the privilege to
teach a diverse body of students. Starting my career in
Baltimore City, Maryland as a Teach for America teacher, I
gained a lot of understanding and appreciation for the impact
that schools can have on the trajectory of students’ lives. Public
schools have the potential to be a pathway to a better life or
open doors that had previously seemed impossible for
countless children. I care very deeply about having school be a
place where all students, regardless of their background, feel
that they are cared for, that school is a place where they can
be successful, and where students feel their teachers are
invested in their well being beyond the classroom. I have been
at Cambridge since it opened in 2012 and have been a coach
and a teacher in special education, general education,
Advanced Placement and online classes, so I have experience
communicating and working with students and parents in many
different aspects of our community. In addition to working with
many different parts of our school, I also live in our community
and my children (ages 4 and 2) will be attending these schools
before too long and hopefully Cambridge one day, so I am
invested in Cambridge in the short and long term. In terms of
examining policies and decision making, I believe one of the
most important things that a school can do to enhance student
learning and a positive culture is creating structures that retain
and support good teachers and provide avenues for
development and non-punitive support and mentorship for new
teachers to ensure they stay in the profession. Teaching is
getting harder and more demanding, and we need good
teachers to want to stay despite that. School culture is more
than what the students are feeling, it’s also about teacher
morale. Teachers that feel invested in the school are more
likely to stay, and consistency and predictability promotes an
overall sense of security for our students. Retention of good
teachers is a win-win for our community and I hope that by
getting involved that I can help promote communication,
awareness and connectivity between our teachers and
decision-making bodies so that we can make choices that
positively impact both our students and our educators.


